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REGION V 0FFICE OF INSPECTION AND ENFORCEMENT
U S NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
1450 MARIA LANE SUITE 210
WALNUT CREEK CA 94596

DOCKET NO. 50-312
LICENSE NO. DPR-54
LICENSEE EVENT REPORT NO. 82-25 SUPPLEMENT

,

In accordance with Rancho Seco Technical Specifications Appendix B
sections 2.5 and 5.b.2.C, the Sacramento Municipal Utility District
hereby submits a supplement to Licensee Event Report No. 82-25, origi-
nally reported on September 17, 1982. This paragraph provides the documen-
tation of the applicable Technical Specification sections that were omitted
in the original submittal.

On September 8,1982, the monthly California Water Quality Board review
detected oxygen levels below Technical Specification limits downstream in
the Hadselville Creek. This low oxygen level was obtained in a sample of
water for irrigation by downstream farmers.

The analyst responsible for sampling has been instructed to sample down-
stream of the impoundment if the oxygen level is <5 ppm downstream of
the site boundary.

There were no effects on plant or public safety by this event.
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ohn J. Mattimoe

General Manager
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